Minutes of the Antrim Township Supervisors
Regular Meeting

January 26, 2021 7:00 PM
The Antrim Township Board of Supervisors met Tuesday, January 26, 2021 at the Antrim Township
Municipal Building, located at 10655 Antrim Church Road, with the following members present: John
Alleman, Chairman; Rick Baer, Vice Chairman; Fred Young, Pat Heraty and Chad Murray. Also attending
was: John Lisko, Solicitor; Rodney Eberly, Roadmaster; Brad Graham, Administrator; and Jennifer
Becknell, Secretary/Treasurer.
Alleman called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m.
Alleman commented that meetings are audio recorded and posted to the Township website.
Young announced that Bill McLaughlin, affiliated with the Borough of Chambersburg, passed away.
Young praised Mr. McLaughlin for his work on economic development in the area and asked for a moment
of silence in remembrance.
Baer read John 3:16 from the Bible and added that ‘God is in control and will not forsake us.’
Graham opened the meeting with prayer, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.
Alleman called for Public Comment. There were none.

A Heraty/Murray motion passed 5-0 to approve the minutes from the January 12, 2021 regular meeting.

A Baer/Heraty motion passed 5-0 to approve the payment of the bills on the Treasurer’s reports dated
January 26, 2021.

A Heraty/Murray motion passed 5-0 authorizing the Chairman to sign the General Release Agreement for
36 Shinham Road as part of the modification granted at the last meeting allowing a well to 75 from the
septic system.

The Roadmaster gave his update on the activities of the Road Department and completed items at the parks.
Eberly stated he appreciated the knowledge that crew member Mike Knight brought to the new storage
building/wash-bay project.

A Heraty/Young motion passed 5-0 denying relief from sewer utility billing for 12903 Williamsport Pike,
following the same recommendation from the Antrim Township Municipal Authority given at their January
25,2021 meeting.

Alleman stated that the road crew must have done a good job on clearing the roads as he received no
complaint phone calls.

Alleman called for Public Comments. There were none.

A Heraty/Young motion passed 5-0 to adjourn the Regular Meeting, into Executive Session, at 7:20 p.m. to
discuss a personnel matter and potential litigation.
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A Heraty/Murray motion passed 5-0 to adjourn the Executive Session, back into the Regular Meeting, at
8:02 p.m.

A Heraty/Murray motion passed 5-0 announcing that a part-time employee has moved to full-time and will
assume the duties of Parks Director.

A Heraty/Baer motion passed 5-0 to adjourn the Regular Meeting at 8:03 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer Becknell
Board of Supervisors Secretary



